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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
19 JAN
7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL – SHOTT HALL


ST LADS

24 JAN     12:00-6:00 PM
CGS MID YEAR CONFIRMATION RETREAT


ST LADS

28 JAN
6:00 PM
FINANCE COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL


ST LADS

 6 FEB    8:30AM-12:30 PM
PERSONAL SPIRITUAL DEEPENING PROGRAM – CCCoP
CORPUS

 6 FEB
5:00 PM
CARD PARTY – HUBER HALL


ST LADS

 7 FEB
1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY


CORPUS
 8 FEB  10:00 AM-12:00 PM
QUITE MORNINGS IN LENT – CCCoP


CORPUS

10 FEB
8:30 AM
ASH WEDNESDAY MASS


CORPUS
10 FEB
6:30 PM
ASH WEDNESDAY MASS


ST LADS

11 FEB   11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE – CCCoP

CORPUS

12 FEB  BEGINNING 7:00 PM
RETREAT, SPIRIT OF TAIZE – CCCoP


CORPUS

13 FEB    ENDING 4:00 PM
RETREAT, SPIRIT OF TAIZE – CCCoP


CORPUS

14 FEB
2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


ST LADS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             17 January/enero                                       24 January/enero
   1st):  Isaiah (Isaías) 62:1-5
                                   1st): Nehemiah (Nehemías) 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10                                                                              

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 95) 96:1-2, 2-3, 7-8, 9-10
          RP):  Psalm (Salmo 18) 19:8, 9, 10, 15                                          

   2nd): 1 Corinthians(Corintios) 12:4-11                   
2nd):  1 Corinthians(1 Corintios) 12:12-30
Gospel): John (Juan) 2:1-11              
                Gospel): Luke (Lucas) 1:1-4; 4:14-21
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Pope Francis asks each of us to celebrate by showing to others the mercy that God constantly extends to all of us.  Each week in the bulletin we will feature one thing you can do:

Go On A Pilgrimage – Pope Francis hopes that we will make a pilgrimage to a Holy Door in Rome or in our diocese, where we can receive special graces granted during the jubilee year.  
Question - How and where can I go on a faith pilgrimage?  Is there a special holy place I can visit?

             UN AÑO DE LA MISERICORDIA - ¿CÓMO VA A CELEBRAR EL JUBILEO?
Francisco pide a cada uno de nosotros para celebrar al mostrar a otros la misericordia que Dios se extiende constantemente para todos nosotros. Cada semana en el boletín que contará con una cosa que puede hacer:
Ir a una peregrinación - Francisco espera que vayamos a hacer una peregrinación a una Puerta Santa en Roma o en nuestra diócesis, en la que podemos recibir gracias especiales concedidas durante el año jubilar.
Pregunta - ¿Cómo y dónde puedo ir a una peregrinación de fe? ¿Hay un lugar santo especial que puedo visitar?
REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Frances Bobo, of SM
"May the Perpetual Light shine upon her.”    

Por favor recuerden en sus oraciones Frances Bobo, de SM
                                                        "Que la Luz Perpetua brillar sobre ellos."
STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collections
January 9/10              CC     50 envelopes     $2,026.00        SL     38 envelopes     $1,807.00

THANK YOU!
The Hughes family thanks all who have been praying for Andy. He is recovering from brain surgery daily and should recover completely. God bless you for your interest. Peace!
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PLEASE PRAY …for all the members of both parishes who are in the hospital, especially June Maple and Chuck & Patricia Eckel all of SL.  In your prayers please also remember those members of our parishes who are confined to their homes or in nursing homes at this time. 

POR FAVOR RECEN... para todos los miembros de las dos parroquias que están en el hospital, especialmente June Maple y Chuck & Patricia Eckel todas SL. En sus oraciones por favor, recuerde también a los miembros de nuestras parroquias que están confinados a sus hogares o en los hogares de ancianos en este momento.
	                        

    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate Applesauce for the month of January
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done pure de manzaana para el mes de enero

	                             Statistics for the month of December 2015

                         Households served – 202   Clients served – 801  (9 meals per person)

Statistics for 2015
  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)




ON LINE GIVING INSTRUCTIONS

Signing up for On Line Giving is a great way to be sure your intended contributions are made easily and accurately. It also gives you a permanent record of your gifts and modifications are easily made as well. You can control your budget every month because you designate how much and when the contributions will be made.  How do you do this?
Simply log in at osvonlinegiving.com/152/home.  This is our unique parish online giving site for Corpus Christi and St. Ladislas parishioners.  If you need help, call Mike Gray at 614-907-8873.

2015 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS

If you would like a report of your annual offertory contributions, place the completed request in the offertory basket.  Statements will be emailed or mailed near the end of January.  On-line contributors can go to the on-line giving website to print a report.
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You’re invited to spend some time with others in quiet reflection during the coming Lenten season. In keeping with the Year of Mercy called by Pope Francis, we’ll be reflecting together on the Lenten readings through the prism of Mercy. Join us Monday mornings (except President’s Day) beginning on February 8th at Corpus Christi Center of Peace from 10:00 a.m. until noon.  All are welcome!  Bring a friend! There is no cost for this series, but your free will donation to support the work of CCCoP is most welcome!
                A WEEKEND RETREAT IN THE SPIRIT AND STYLE OF THE TAIZÉ COMMUNITY
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COME AWAY AND PRAY beginning Friday, February 12th, 7:00 p.m. through Saturday, February 13th, 4:00 p.m. at the Corpus Christi Center of Peace.  Taizé Community is an ecumenical monastic community in France of about 100 brothers from over 30 countries that wants its life to be a sign of reconciliation between divided Christians and between separated peoples. Each summer tens of thousands of young people make pilgrimage to Taizé for a week of living in and with the community.  The prayer of Taizé is known especially for its simple yet beautiful chants, the proclamation of Sacred Scripture and extended periods of silent meditation.  Begin your Lenten observance this year with a taste of the Taizé experience! Register online at cccenterofpeace.org or email us at corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com. Call Corpus Christi Center of Peace 614-512-3731.
AH, THE KNOTS OF OUR LIVES! A WEEKEND RETREAT FOR YARNCRAFTERS
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On February 26th through 28th, 2016 Corpus Christi Center of Peace will host a weekend retreat for yarncrafters.  Knots. Bumps in the road. Thorns in the side. Rough edges. Call them what you will, we all have them: difficulties in our lives (some of our own creation and some from the craziness that is life). However, God never leaves us without divine assistance.  In response to the original knot of sin tied by Eve in the Garden, God has lovingly given us Our Lady, Undoer of Knots – a special devotion of Pope Francis.  This Yarncrafters’ Retreat will provide opportunities for us to undo knots in our lives with Mary as we “knot” creatively for ourselves and others. Bring your current knitting, crocheting, tatting, embroidery project(s) to work on during our time together.  Get more information or register online at cccenterofpeace.org; by email to corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com or by phone at 614-512-3731.  Come spend a peaceful weekend with Mary, the Undoer of Knots, and other yarncrafters in creative reflection and fun!
A MASS OF HEALING AND HEALING SERVICE
A Mass of Healing and Healing Service will be held on Monday, January 18, 6:30 p.m., at St. Joseph Cathedral.  Fr. Michael Hinterschied will celebrate the Mass and provide the homily.  Following the Mass of Healing, a Healing Service will take place beginning with Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Veneration of relics of the True Cross, with each person having the opportunity to speak individually with one of several priests present to discuss their particular situation and receive a prayer of healing. The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will also be available. The Healing Service will conclude with Benediction.  All persons who seek healing are invited, as are family members, caregivers, and medical professionals.  For questions, call St. Joseph Cathedral, (614) 224-1295.
     OUR LADY OF BETHLEHEM CATHOLIC SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE JANUARY 31ST
"In the tradition of the Sisters of the Poor Child Jesus, Our Lady of Bethlehem is a comprehensive Catholic school and childcare whose mission is to provide exceptional faith formation and early education in a safe, nurturing community to each student and family it serves. We are having an Open House on Sunday, January 31st from 1-3pm. Bring in this bulletin and receive 10% off your registration fee!"
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                      FROM THE OFFICE OF SOCIAL CONCERNS

 January 22nd Respect life mass

day of prayer for the legal protection of unborn children
The annual Respect Life Mass will be held on Friday, January 22, 2016, 10:30 a.m. at St. Joseph Cathedral, 212 E. Broad Street.  Bishop Frederick Campbell celebrant.  On this day of the anniversary of the U.S. Supreme Court decision Roe V. Wade, our diocese will join all dioceses of the United States in observing a Day of Prayer for the Legal Protection of Unborn Children.  All are invited to attend.  For information about the Church’s teaching on pro-life issues, visit the U.S. Bishops’ website at www.usccb.org/prolife or contact the Office for Social Concerns at 614-241-2540.
January 22 – Roe Remembrance at Ohio Statehouse (OUTDOORS)
Greater Columbus Right to Life will sponsor the 43rd Annual Roe Remembrance event on Friday, January 22, at the Ohio Statehouse.  The hour-long program will begin at Noon and will be held outdoors.  Due to Statehouse security restrictions, no signs or banners are permitted inside of the Statehouse.  For additional information, please visit Greater Columbus Right to Life online at www.gcrtl.org. 

HOLY ROSARY-ST. JOHN CHURCH CELEBRATES THE LIFE OF

DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING WITH REV. KENDALL C. WRIGHT

The Community of Holy Rosary & St. John the Evangelist is hosting its annual Martin Luther King Day celebration on Monday, January 18th, beginning at noon at Holy Rosary-St. John Church, 660 South Ohio Avenue (between Main and Livingston).  The guest speaker is Rev. Kendall C. Wright.  Rev. Kendall C. Wright has a Bachelor's Degree in Psychology from the University of Dayton, and a Master's in Human Resources Development from Webster University.  Rev. Wright was ordained in 2004.  He has presented over 4500 workshops, seminars, and keynote presentations.  He is also the author of several inspiring books and audio programs.  Rev. Wright is founder and president of Entelechy Training and Development, Inc., an organization dedicated to the actualization of human potential. For additional information, call (614) 252-5926, ext. 7, or email hrsjevents@gmail.com.  Everyone is welcome.

THE JUBILEE MUSEUM

The Jubilee Museum is honored to present In Memory of an Artist: The Personal Collection and Artwork of Father Harry Schneider.  The exhibition, which runs from January 9th to February 6th, 2016, offers visitors a chance to see highlights from Fr. Harry's art collection, as well Fr. Harry's own artwork – jewelry, ceramics and works on paper.  Fr. Harry's art collection includes a number remarkable pieces. For more information please visit the Jubilee Museum and Catholic Cultural Center’s website at www.jubileemuseum.org or call 614-600-0054. A suggested donation of $10.00 per person is greatly appreciated.
LIVE AN ADVENTURE

If we do everything with love, every day will become an adventure. The Holy Spirit will transform even our boredoms and drudgeries into chances for love and service. — from Living the Sacraments
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